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 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 7th July 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

Today is our last Stars’ Assembly of the academic year. 

Our Year 5 Leavers’ Service will be on Friday 14th July in school. 

St Nicholas’ Award – congratulations to: 

William T & Carys 

Who are the recipients this half term.  Well done! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-loved uniform sale 

A reminder - Helping hands will run a pre-loved 

uniform sale on 20th July at 3:15pm in the school 

gym. 

Freeze Pop Fridays 

Helping hands will be running a ‘freeze pop’ stall on 

the 14th July and 21st July from 3:30pm – 3:50pm 

in the playground. Please can parents take their 

children to the stall. If your child attends Sunshine 

club on these days and you would like them to be 

able to buy a freeze pop, please send money in a 

named envelope. Freeze pops will be 50p each. 

 

School Meal - Price Increase 

A reminder - From September 2023 the price of 

school dinners will increase to £2.55 per day. 

Children in reception, Year 1 & 2 will continue to 

receive Universal Infant Free School Meals. Unless 

your family is in receipt of Statutory (means tested) 

Free School Meals, all children from Year 3 (in Sept) 

to Year 5 will need to pay for dinners and ensure 

that their dinner money accounts are in credit. 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

mailto:head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
mailto:office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk


  

 

 


